My father, Robert W. Miller, had the opportunity to go on Honor Flight 8 (May 7, 2012). He was so honored to be selected. He said it was the best trip he had ever been on in his life. My father passed away on July 6th 2012 (2 months after his Honor Flight). I was so glad he got to go on the honor flight. He wasn't in good health the last year. We didn't know if he would be able to go. The doctor gave him the OK just in time.

Please accept this small gift in memory of my father and as a token of my appreciation for the great service you are doing honoring our veterans.

Thank you very much! Please continue your great mission!